
Good evening Rosemont Families, 

I hope you are staying safe and healthy. This week’s​ Rosemont​ ​Community Connection 
features four important messages.  

RES Summer School 

We are excited to report that over 250 Rosemont students enrolled in Virtual Summer 
School! Each student will be contacted before Wednesday, July 8 with their schedule and 
zoom codes.  Please check your child’s myMCPS Classroom account for more information. 
If you have not received a schedule by Thursday, July 9 please contact Markia Roberts at 
Markia_R_Roberts@mcpsmd.org. 

Student Registration for 2020-2021 

Do you have an upcoming Kindergarten student? Or know anyone who needs to register for 
the 2021 school year? Start the enrollment process now! Visit the website at 
https://bit.ly/MCPS_Registration_Survey​ or call (240) 740-5999 for any questions. 

Summer Reading and Math Packets 

All rising 1 – 5 grade students are encouraged to complete the Rosemont Summer Reading 
and Math Packet.  Packets are located outside the school building and may be picked up at 
any time! Please work with your child to complete the assignments.  All completed packets 
should be returned in the fall and students will be recognized for their hard work over the 
summer. 

Sunday Messages 

This is the last Sunday evening message until August.  If you have any questions over the 
summer please call the office at 301-840-7123. 

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection.  Have a wonderful and restful 
summer. Stay safe and be well. 
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